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Date:  4/03/19                
For ACTION  _____  

For INFORMATION _X___ 
Board Agenda: Yes __  

No _X__ 
FROM: Helen Lloyd, Director of Communications  
 
THROUGH: Gregory C. Hutchings, Jr., Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 
 
TO: The Honorable Cindy Anderson, Chair, and 

Members of the Alexandria City School Board 
 
TOPIC: Swing Space Study Feedback Complete to April 3 

 
SUMMARY:  
ACPS has continued to seek and receive feedback around the feasibility of using the old Patrick 
Henry Elementary School as swing space to accelerate the modernization of Douglas MacArthur 
Elementary School. 
 
On Monday, March 25, there was a second meeting of the reconstituted Patrick Henry Advisory 
Group, and on Monday, April 1 on further citywide community meeting was held to share 
information about the key issues that have been raised. In addition, ACPS has continued to 
collect feedback via the online feedback form.   
 
This memo shares all feedback from the online feedback form up until April 3, plus feedback 
collected at the April 1 community meeting. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: The Superintendent recommends the School Board review the feedback 
from the online feedback form and April 1 community meeting.  
 
ATTACHMENTS:    

1. Feedback collected through the online form. 
2. Feedback collected from the April 1 community meeting. 

 
CONTACT: Helen Lloyd, Helen.lloyd@acps.k12.va.us 703-244-2041 
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